
 Free Energy Advice Webinar – New Dates Available 

 

Citizens Advice Derbyshire Districts have expanded their series of free Energy 
Advice Webinars, new webinar dates are now available right up until the end of 
March. The training sessions are still free; you can find the new dates in the 
flyer, along with the signing up details. 
 
The training is available to front line workers and volunteers in the East 
Midlands who support members of the public who may be struggling with their 
energy costs or are at risk of doing so. 
 
If you’d like to talk about a separate presentation for an individual group, 
please get in touch with Citizens Advice Derbyshire Districts.  An individual 
session will still be free, please email me directly with any queries 
on Beth.Mercer@ddcab.org.uk, or use this link to submit a form:  [ENQUIRE 
HERE] 
 
The webinar sessions will cover several energy related topics including fuel 
poverty, tariff switching, energy efficiency options, and support schemes 
available – including recent changes.  The session could serve either as an 
introduction to newer frontline workers, or a refresher/update for staff who 
have received this kind of training before, encompassing recent policy 
changes. 
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